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Sue Monette

From: Dori Kite <dorikite@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, January 26, 2022 9:52 AM
To: Chad Centola
Subject: Recycling Pick-up in Three rivers Area

[EXTERNAL EMAIL]  

Hello Chad, 
 
I just want to let you know that it would be a very good thing for us to have Recycling Pick-ups in this area. I've 
lived in OWW II for about 30 years, and I've taken my recycling to the Sunriver bins. Sometimes they are full, 
and since I have to make an extra trip to deposit it, I take a lot at once, and it's frustrating to have to come back. 
I seriously believe that many folks who are not currently recycling would take advantage of a regular pick-up, 
Even if it were only once a month or maybe bi-monthly.  
 
My two cents worth and thank you for working on this project. 
 
Dori Kite 
OWW Unit II 
 
 
 
 
--  
Dori Kite 
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